
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

ASDEE LANE 
PROPOSED THROUGH TRUCK 

RESTRICTION 
 
The Virginia Department of Transportation is 
accepting comments regarding the proposed 
restriction of through truck traffic on Asdee Lane 
(Route 706) between Davis Ford Drive (Route 663) 
and Greatbridge Road (Route 3340) in Prince 
William County. 
 

The proposed alternate route for trucks is via  
Davis Ford Road (Route 663) to Prince William 
Parkway (Route 294) to Greatbridge Road (Route 
3340), 
 

Submit your written comments by August 27, 
2018 to Mr. Thomas K. Folse, P.E., Virginia 
Department of Transportation, 4975 Alliance Drive, 
Fairfax VA 22030, or email 
meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please 
reference “Asdee Lane Proposed Through Truck 
Restrictions” in the subject line. Submit comments 
by telephone at 800-FOR-ROAD (1-800-367-7623). 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal 
employment in all programs and activities in 
accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964. If you need more information or special 
assistance for persons with disabilities or limited 
English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights at  
703-259-1775 or TTY/TDD 711. 


